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Uta Hutnak 
 
The meeting was held by Conference Call (it is hard for me to follow the proceedings this way 
and to get all that’s discussed) 
 
PAC Members:  
Jeri Harris 
John Rich 
Katie Bunch Emerson 
D. Brady Boone 
Brandon Burch 
Judy Dunn 
Gail Siegel 
 
Guest: Kristen Lincoln, Gladish Marketing and Development Manager 
 
The Utility Box wrap project is going forward; two boxes will be wrapped as soon as the 
weather allows. One is on the intersection of Bishop Boulevard and S Grand Avenue, the other 
across from the Library, off the street. The project will go to the City Council for final approval. 
 
Anti-Racism Mural:  
There have been several submissions which can be seen on the PAC Facebook page. Several 
images were shared at the meeting but I couldn’t see them. 
 
Artfest: it was decided to cancel Artfest for this year and to concentrate on Window Walk 
instead 
 
Window Walk is a Community Art Project. Members are contacting downtown businesses if 
they want to participate by displaying art pieces in their store windows. They will display only 
pieces that the businesses are comfortable with. It would also make empty buildings more 
appealing. There is lots of interest from business owners. PAC members are also working with 
students to include student art.  
 
Kristen Lincoln introduced herself to the PAC members and emphasized that Gladish wants to 
connect and collaborate with PAC in the future to support and promote art in Pullman. 
 
 
 


